
 

28th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 

ONLINE GAMES 
We have noticed many children tired at 
school because they have been playing 
online games ie fortnight. 
Even our 5 year olds report playing this 
and other games. 
It is effecting children’s progress at 
school and their behaviour.  They are 
tired and grumpy. 
Please limit your child’s screen time. 
SKIN IRRITATIONS 
If you notice your child/ren has any skin irritations or broken skin please ensure it 
is covered to stop any infections getting in. 
EAR CARAVAN 
Will not be visiting the school as planned on Thursday 5th July due to the nurses 
strike. 
MATARIKI KOHA 
Please keep sending in koha to help pay for our resources required for the       
Matariki activities.  Thank you. 
“NEW” SCHOOL UNIFORM NAVY PANTS FOR SALE 
We have for sale in various sizes, brand new navy pants for $10 each.  There are 
two styles available, a cotton/polyester drill style pant and a polyester waterproof 
style pant.  We also have a variety of second hand uniform items for sale from 
the school office. 
YUMMY SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
We will continue to have a sausage sizzle every Friday lunchtime for the rest of 
this term.  Please complete the below form and return to the school office with 
$2.00 on Friday morning. 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

Sausage Sizzle Friday 29th June  -  $2.00 each 
 

Name:            Class: 

Coming Events 
 

 
JULY 

Fri 6th       End of Term 2 
 
 
 
 
 

Mon 23rd    Welcome back to the  
    Start of Term 3 
 

DISCO’s for primary students at Paeroa 
College 

Thursday 9th August 
Thursday 20th September 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Lockie Cooper  Room 9 
Deacon Discombe  Room 10 

Roco Weir Room 5 
 
 
 
 

 

Tiana Dreaneen  Room 10 
Cathrine Cryer Room 4 

 

NETBALL NEWS 
 
Seniors will finish their Competition Rounds on the 30th June 2018—1st 
Round. 
Primary netball will finish Saturday 30th June 2018 with knockout and     
prizegiving.  Please be prepared for a long day finishing around 2pm             
approximately. 
 
DRAW SATURDAY 30th JUNE 
9AM    ROUND 1 
Court 1   (Seniors)   Miller Ave /Combined vs  Super Girls 
Bye    (Seniors)   Combined/Hikutaia 
 

MISSING A RED SCOOTER? 
A red scooter has been left at school for quite a long 
time.  If it belongs to you please see either Mr Hearn or 
Mrs Marr. 
 
CAKE TINS LEFT FROM GALA 
We have three cake tins at school that  had baking kindly donated in them 
for our school gala.   They are named “Gaylene”.  If these tins belong to 
you or you know who they belong to please come to the school office to 
collect them.  Thank you. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award—Room 9 



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BASKETBALL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Te Korowai Hauora o Hauraki with support from Te Puni Kokiri are able bring a Basketball   
Holiday Programme to an area near you in the Term 2 holidays. 
The programme will be run by Lawrence Were who has been involved with the Breakers     
Champion Basketball Programme and has run school basketball programmes in Thames South, 
Kerepehi, Paeroa Central, Miller Ave schools in 2017and holiday programmes April 2018. 
The holiday programme is for students who have an interest in basketball and are in Year 7 – Year 
10. 
We have a two day programme being offered in Thames these holidays. 
 

 

Jack Mc Lean Community Recreation Centre 
 Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th July 

 (Thames High)  
Time: 10am – 3pm (Bring your own snack and lunch and something to drink) 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact Debbie Petersen-Pilcher 0274321100 or 07 868 0033 or  

email: debbie.petersen@korowai.co.nz 

FREE EAR CLINIC SERVICE FOR CHILDREN TERM 3 
The ear nurse will be available in Paeroa next term on Tuesday 28th August, 
9.30am—2.00pm and Thursday 27th September, 9.30am—12.30pm.  The clinic will 
be located at the Plunket rooms, cnr Wharf & Marshall Streets, Paeroa. 
 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) 

 

mailto:debbie.petersen@korowai.co.nz


Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 


